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May 5, 2010

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 10-017, EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b a National Grid NH

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of National Grid NH (“Company”) and the Commission staff to
correct an inconsistency between the language of the temporary rate settlement agreement (filed
with the Commission on April 26, 2010) and the rates set forth in Attachment A to the settlement
agreement (filed with the Commission on April 29, 2010). Section III.B. of the settlement states
that “The increase in rates provided for by this agreement should be implemented by increasing
the existing volumetric rates for all customers on an equiproportional basis, thereby yielding the
rates set forth on Attachment A.” However, the rates on Attachment A show the increase being
implemented by increasing both the customer charge and volumetric rates on a proportionate
basis. The rates shown on Attachment A are correct, and the language in the settlement
incorrectly referred to changing only the volumetric rates. This correction will be addressed by
the witnesses at the hearing scheduled for May 6, but the Company and Commission staff
wanted to bring it to the Commission’s attention in advance in the event that the inconsistency
caused any confusion.

Steven V. Camerino
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